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Dear Families, 
 
I hope you have all had a lovely time over the Easter break.   
 
School returns tomorrow, so I just wanted to share some reminders and key information with you. 
 
 
PE days 
Below are the PE days for each class. Please could you ensure that your child has the correct PE 
kit, which is plain black tracksuit bottoms, shorts or leggings and either the school’s white PE t-shirt 
for KS1 or our purple PE shirt for KS2. Last term we had quite a few pairs of coloured leggings and 
tracksuit bottoms creeping in. 
 

Reception Tuesdays 

Year 1 & 2 Thursdays 

Year 3 Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 4 Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 5 Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 6 Wednesday & Thursday 

 
 
 
School Dinners 
Please find this week’s dinners below: 
 

 

  Don’t forget school lunches are free for all of Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, and for those 

pupils who are eligible  
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Cheese & Tomato 

Pizza 
with veg & half a jacket 

potato 

Classic Beef Burger 
Or Veggie Burger 
with veg & potato 

wedges 

BBQ chicken 
with roast potatoes & 

vegetables 

Turkey Lasagne 
with veg & garlic bread 

Fishfingers 
or Veggie Nuggets  

with chips 

Crispy Crackle Bar 

with Fruit 

Raspberry Jelly Carrot, Orange & 

Sultana Slice 

Vanilla Ice Cream Original Flapjack 

 

Available daily and comes with the above puddings 

Tomato Pasta 
Penne pasta with homemade tomato 

and basil sauce 

Baguettes 
A Choice of Ham, Cheese or Tuna 

Jacket Potatoes 
A Choice of Cheese, Beans, Tuna or 

Cheese and Beans  
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Forest School 
This half term, it is the turn of Reception, Year 3 and Year 4 to take part in Forest School. Please 
make sure you have the necessary clothing. You should have already received the letter and kit list 
last half term. 
 
Reception will be doing Forest School on Wednesdays, starting from 8th May. 
Year 3 will be doing Forest School on Fridays, starting 19th April. 
Year 4 will be doing Forest School on Tuesdays, starting 16th April. 
 
 
 
Clubs 
Just a reminder that general after school clubs don’t commence until the week beginning 
Monday 22nd April. If your child has been invited to join a booster club, you will receive a text 
reminder tomorrow regarding the first session for this half term. 
 
 
We are all looking forward to welcoming the children back tomorrow. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Lucie Banks 
Headteacher 

 


